
 

NOTICE OF CONSTRUCTION ACTIVITY 
 
What is happening? 
 
On Saturday 1 April, between 9am and 3pm, restoration works will be undertaken 

at the B2 and P3 car park entry/exit driveways off Hospital Road (refer map 

below). 

 

These works will see temporary alternating closures of the B2 and B3 car 

park entry/exit driveways. Signage will be in place within the car park to 

appropriately direct vehicles, and at least one access point off Hospital Road will 

be available at all times. 

 

Activities will include jack hammering, saw cutting and road asphalting, requiring 

associated equipment and machinery. Some noise impacts may be experienced. 

 

Pedestrian and vehicle access to the hospital will be maintained at all times 

through traffic control and detours. There will be no impact to End of Trip facility 

access off Hospital Road. 

 

Questions or enquiries:  

• Contact the 24/7 Community Infoline on 1800 571 866  
• Email randwickcampusredevelopment@health.nsw.gov.au  
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